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AGRISETA SECTOR SKILLS COMMITTEE PLENARY SESSION AND MEETING 
 
The Red Meat Abattoir Association represented the Red Meat Industry at a two day plenary session and 
meeting on 30-31 August 2017 at Birchwood Hotel & OR Tambo Conference Centre.   
 
During the plenery meeting, research sessions were facilitated by MATPRODev Research Company in 
colaboration with the University of Johannesburg. The focus of the surveys were on very important aspects 
of Skils Development to obtain information on agricultural change drivers, transformation, growth, 
competitiveness, sustainability and if they are well governed and mentored. 
 
Participation in these research exercises was of great value and delegates were asked to complete the 
surveys.  The need arise to distribute the surveys to Abattoirs and Members of the Red Meat Abattoir 
Association, so that a broader picture and more information can be obtained and submitted for our Sub 
Sector. 
 
Your assistance is required to complete the survey document  attached hereto.  Return the completed 

survey by no later than 22 September 2017 to  ella@rmaa.co.za    
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